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Pamela Martin

From: J Drew 
Sent: March 7, 2018 9:56 PM
To: Public Hearings
Cc: J Drew
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00199

I am writing regarding the variance permit 00199 at 1750 Haultain St. 
 
I am concerned that with a variance allowing 1 instead of 5 vehicle stalls, that there will be cars parked at a 
business where we have residential parking only.  Will this be allowed?   
 
I am not willing to forgo parking in front of my house for the benefit of non residential parking. I don’t want to 
be parking several houses away from our house with groceries and a disabled husband (who walks very slowly) 
in poor weather or otherwise.  
 
If non residential parking is to be allowed at this business, I am not in favour of allowing this variance of one 
instead of five parking stalls. 
 
Janet Drew 1740 Haultain St.  




